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   Update 
 

DFI Roads were consulted in relation to this application and have 
requested an amended site location plan and block plan.  This 
information was not requested from the agent given the principle of 
development was unacceptable.     

 
 Recommendation 
 
 That an additional recommendation is added as set out below: 
 

1. The applicant has failed to demonstrate that the proposal would 
not prejudice road safety in accordance with Policy AMP 2 of 
Planning Policy Statement 3 “Access, Movement and Parking” and 
Development Control Advice Note 15 due to insufficient 
information. 


